
 
TERREBONE PARISH CONSOLIDATED GOVERNMENT 

PUBLIC SAFETY NOTICE 
 

Residents, 

As part of our Terrebonne Parish Consolidated Government Hurricane Ida recovery, our decorative 
street light repairs are commencing.  The Contractor has commenced work with repairing and replacing 
decorative streets throughout the Parish.  The process of work starts with removal of the existing 
damaged fixtures, poles and foundations at certain locations and reinstallation/ replacement of those 
damaged elements.  This process can be extensive at times with all processes involved.  The Contractor 
is taking safety measures to ensure that all residents are protected from current work hazards.   

The below photos depict potential work areas that should be avoided.  Please be advised to avoid all 
contact within these locations as they have hot wires.   

 

 


